ABATE OF MICHIGAN



ANNIVERSARY SEMINAR CELEBRATION

Jan. 23-24,2026

Four Points by Sheraton Saginaw +1-989-248-1379 4960 Towne Centre Rd, Saginaw, MI,

Seventy's theme Saturday night.

Come dressed in your best hippie outfit and dance to the seventies

Reservations must be made by December 23, 2025 \$99 a night for room Please ask for ABATE Block

Breakout sessions
DJ (both nights)
RC meeting Friday
PAC games Friday
Live/silent Auctions
Region Raffles
Voting for new and improved
bylaws and board members
on Sunday morning



Merry Garrett 7346529739 Pam Fischer 3133104888

## **Sponsorship Request**

**For the 2026** 

## **ABATE SEMINAR AWARDS**

A.B.A.T.E. of Michigan's state seminar is held annually at very little cost to the participants. Participants traditionally pay only for the cost of their food and their lodging.

As an ABATE supporter, we would like to again offer you or your business the opportunity to receive recognition by helping sponsor the Seminar Awards.

The Seminar Awards will be held - January 23, 24, & 25, 2026 at the

Four Points by Sheraton Saginaw

4960 Towne Centre Road, Saginaw, MI 48604

Four levels of sponsorship are available **Bronze**, **Silver**, **Gold and Platinum** 

We will recognize all sponsors in the Awards Sponsorship Program by including their name (or business) in the seminar packet distributed to all seminar participants. Sponsors will be introduced on Saturday and the names will be mentioned in the next issue of the *Michigan Rider*. Any business that donates as a Silver supporter will receive one month's free advertisement (business card); a business that becomes a Gold Supporter will receive one free ½ page ad and any business that becomes a Platinum Supporter will receive a ½ page ad for 2 months.

## All checks must be received by Dec. 15, 2025 Yes, I want to help sponsor the Awards Banquet at the seminar. I am enclosing a check for: \$\text{end}}}}} \text{\te}\text{\tex

Name	Phone
(or business)	
Address	

City Zip code

Make Checks Payable to ABATE of Michigan then mail to: Eric Eads – Secretary of ABATE of Michigan ABATE of Michigan, Inc., P.O. Box 99, Constantine, Mi. 49042-0099 In order to provide recognition, the check must be received by Dec. 15, 2025